
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: CAMNAT Child Development deadline 
 
I am writing to make you aware of the upcoming coursework deadline in CAMNAT 
Child Development.  
 
Students must complete two pieces of coursework this year and each is worth 25% of 
the qualification. 
 
Students have been working to complete their RO58 coursework piece for a final mark 
submission deadline of 2 October. To support the review and improvement of this 
coursework students will be off their normal timetable for 2 periods Wednesday 27 
September working with Child Development teachers.  
 
Unfortunately, we cannot authorise students to complete assessed tasks at home, 
however they can complete preparatory or supporting work. I am happy to discuss 
with individual students what work may benefit them most. 
 
If you have any queries about this work, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs R Backhouse 
Director of Science and Subject Leader for Health and Social Care / Child 
Development 

 


